
 
 

EVACUATION RESCIND 
Sunshine Coast Regional District 

September 27, 2023 - Effective 
Immediately 

 
The Evacuation Alert has been rescinded by Sunshine Coast Regional District at the Emergency 
Operations Centre (EOC). 
 
An Evacuation Alert or Order may need to be reissued; however, if that is deemed necessary, 
the Order process will re-commence. 
 

WHAT YOU SHOULD DO: 
• Fill the gas tank of personal vehicles 

• Bring a minimum of three days of food and essential supplies (e.g. medications, pet supplies) 

• Replenish and maintain your emergency kit 

Please monitor www.scrd.ca for more information or call 604-885-6887 

 
 

           
 

Leonard Lee, Board Chair 
Sunshine Coast Regional District 

  
  

http://www.scrd.ca/


 


